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Head’s Hello, 
Happy half term to all of our parents, carers and pupils. We hope that you have enjoyed the term 
and can see that school life is gradually becoming more 'normal' and restrictions have eased. As 
we have been able to mix more freely, lunchtime clubs have made a welcome return. These  
include, Eco Schools, School Choir, a quiet club and Art club. 
We have been enjoying whole school singing assemblies every week. Myself and Mrs Kriskovic 
love running the singing sessions. Mrs Webber has now been able to begin the school choir. They 
have impressed us with their passion and commitment to practising in their lunchtimes. We were 
blown away by their performance in assembly this week It is truly wonderful to hear the children 
sing and we hope to be able to invite parents in for performances next term. Keep your eyes 
peeled for this in the newsletter.  
We now have a lunchtime art club run by parent volunteers (this takes place in Conker’s  
classroom with Mrs Faircloth present). The children have been producing some amazing artwork. 
Thank you so much to our parent helpers for giving up their time.  
I had a really informative and interesting parent rep meeting yesterday. It is clear our parents are 
passionate supporters of the school, and we all want to strengthen the link between home and 
school post Covid 19. Following the meeting, I have put together a form for those who would like 
to be potential parent volunteers. If you feel you have any skills or time you could offer to the 
school community, please do fill in the form here. There is no pressure from school to do this, but 
we appreciate some parents would like to be a more active part of the school community.  
We hope you have been enjoying the Friday Four each teacher sends out about your child's  
learning and the termly newsletter that details the curriculum for the term. Do let us know at the 
door or through dojo if there is any other information you need.  
Kind Regards, 
Natalie Simmonds 

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

APPLE  Whole Class for doing so well with their reading and phonics. 

  

CHERRY Ava for brilliant partnership in class, You are a kind and supportive friend. Also, for great  
  participation, you always try your best and your work keeps getting better and better. 
  Kerris for brilliant participation in your Maths and writing. You have been super focused and kept  
  persevering even when it was tricky—well done! 
 
OAK  Sophie for passion in story writing. 
  Isla for passion for reading and maths. 
 

BEECH  Sunny and Amelia for pride in their presentation. 

 

MAPLE Leonie for excellent historical knowledge and research skills. 

  Maya for being an all round amazing person! We will miss you. 

 

CONKERS Laura and Aysleen for amazing writing—well done! 

https://forms.office.com/r/Nf3xMfWHqv
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World Book Day 
To celebrate World Book Day, on Thursday 3rd March your 

child may come to school dressed as a character from  
their chosen book or they can wear their pyjamas with 

their favourite bedtime story. 

After School Clubs 
We can confirm that our after school clubs will continue after the half-term break (WC 28th February) 

Monday: Running Club 
Tuesday: Football 

Wednesday: Netball 
Thursday: Multi skills 

Due to high interest levels, we will continue to split multi skills, offering to Cherry Class on 3rd, 10th and 
17th March and to Oak Class on 24th, 31st March and 7th April 

If your child already attends one of these clubs, they can continue with their space. If your child no longer 
wishes to attend their club, please can you let us know so their space can be offered to another child. 

Menu change 
On Tuesday 1st March the main pudding will be  

Pancake and topping 
or yoghurt or fruit 

Keyboard lesson space available 
We are pleased to advise a space has become available for keyboard lessons. If you are interested please 

contact the Cornwall Music Trust 
https://www.cornwallmusicservicetrust.org/ 

Label clothing reminder  
Please can you ensure that your child’s clothing is labelled. We have a high number of unnamed items in 

our lost property box. 
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The LSA were asked to fund planting activities in for-

est school. Bodmin Plant and Herb Nursery and Duchy 

of Cornwall Nursery kindly donated most of the plants 

and bulbs below with a little top from us :)  

We hope the children enjoy watching them flower this 

spring  

LSA events  

Beech Class Cake sale on Monday 28th February at 3pm  outside the middle gate (weather permitting) 

The next LSA meeting will be on Friday 4th March at 2pm 

Don’t’ forget to return your Smarties tubes on Monday 28th  February 

We hope everyone got their Smarties tubes, please have fun with them, encourage the children 
to help out at home, tidy their bedrooms! We look forward to collecting the tubes in Monday 
28th February. Remember the tubes don't need to be full, every little helps. 
But we wonder which class will win! 
LSA 
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Thank You to everyone who took 

part in Break the Rules day  

We have raised £115.20 so far 
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LOSTWITHIEL SCHOOL LUNCH MENU FROM SEPTEMBER 2021 


